
Notice to Year IV Semester I Students (2015/2016 

Department of Export Agriculture) 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Kindly note that it is required to physically attend to the University on 

06th December 2021, 2015/2016 Department of Export Agriculture 

students of Faculty of Agricultural Sciences to complete their essential 

practical components relevant to your academic programme. 

Accordingly 35 Students (29 Female and 6 Male ) are required to report 

to their respective Hostels allocated on 6th December before 2 PM. The 

allocated hostels and Covid 19 guidelines of the faculty attached 

herewith for your information and necessary actions. It is compulsory to 

provide your vaccination card in order to enter respective hostels 

allocated to you. 

 

Gender Hostel 

Allocated 

Staying period 

Male (6 Students) Amila 06th December 2021- 20th December 

2021. 

Female (29 Students) Walawa A 06th December 2021- 20th December 

2021. 



 

Covid-19 related guidelines of the Faculty 

 

• Students are required to be fully vaccinated and passed 2 weeks 

after taking the 2nd dose of the vaccine before entering to the 

University. Students who did not fulfill the above criteria will not 

allow entering to the University. 

• Students are encouraged to buy foods by ordering to their hostels 

without going out of the hostels. 

• Students are not allowed to return to their home during the 

practical session period and it is expected to stay at the university 

for entire period.  

• If any student required going outside for medical treatments such 

as clinics during the stay it is required to prove and permission 

needs to get from Dean of the faculty. 

• If such student go for such reason it is required to present a RAT 

negative test at the time of returning to the University. 

• Students required to bring all their stuff when they are coming to 

the University like sanitizers, cloths, medicines, note books, 

laptops etc. 

• It is required to inform if any student is suffering from any 

symptoms to the relevant lecturer before entering to the class. 

• All students are strictly advised to avoid keeping physical contacts 

with outside parties (Villagers) of the University. 

 

 

Assistant Registrar 

03.12.2021 


